
     

EXIM Thailand Joins the Wreath Laying Ceremony in Tribute of 
the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej Memorial Day on October 13, 2018 

 

   
  Mrs. Wantana Mongkolsri, Senior Executive Vice President of Export-Import Bank of 

Thailand (EXIM Thailand), joined the ceremony to lay a wreath to mark the passing and paid 

respect to show loyalty and gratitude to the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej. The ceremony was 

presided over by Prime Minister, Gen. Prayuth Chan-ocha, at Sanam Luang Ceremonial 

Ground in Bangkok on October 13, 2018. 
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